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DON 1}
FORGET DON'T MISS THIS OPPORTUNITY

March is the final month to compile and submit your application, with all
submissions due by Tuesday, April 11 Applications can be found online at
https://educationpersonnelfcu.com/pdf/EPFCUScholarshipApplication2025.pdf, on
our Facebook page, or you can pick up a physical copy at either of our branch
locations.

Applicants must be members of the credit union or the children of current
members. Additionally, applicants should be planning to pursue post-secondary
education at any level in the fall of 2025.

EMPIOYEE SPOTLIGHT

This month we are shining the spotlight on Anjel Rosner. Anjel kicked off her journey
with us as a teller back in August of 2022. She took a big leap and embraced her role
as an Accounting Specialist in February of 2024. She enjoys reading and painting her

nails. She also loves spending quality time with her adorable dog, Bubbles.
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% Spring Break Travel Tips%

Spring break is almost here! If you're planning to travel, we have a couple of solutions to make
your trip smoother and more enjoyable. Traveling is fun, but it can also be stressful, especially
when unexpected financial issues arise.

To ensure peace of mind during your getaway, consider purchasing a Visa Travel Money Card.
You can load money onto it before you leave and securely store it in your hotel room while
you're out exploring. This way, if you happen to lose your wallet or encounter any fraudulent
activity, you'll have a reliable backup plan. Don't let financial emergencies hinder your travel
experience- prepare in advance and enjoy your vacation to the fullest!

Also, use our mobile app to restrict your debit cards while they are not in use. Within the app
menu, navigate to Cards-Freeze Card and then click on the Active button for the card you want
to freeze to toggle it to frozen. Ready to use the card again? Simply return to the same screen
and click the Frozen button to change it back to active.

K

/w73 Tax Season
Tax season is officially here! We want to remind you that we have specific limits on
certain types of transactions to help you manage your finances effectively this tax
season. If you're withdrawing cash from a teller, the limit is set at $2,000 per day.
Debit cards are limited to $500 per day in cash, $1000 per transaction, and $2000
per day in total purchases. Some of these limits can be modified, but the total daily

limit of $2000 remains fixed. Please give us a call at 217-446-0777 to discuss any
adjustments we might be able to make for you.




